
 

 

 Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

  

 

 

Wow! What a year 2018/19 has been! I have LOVED every minute. 

These little ones have been fantastic and it has been lovely to see 

them grow and develop this past year. We wish our older children 

all of the best on their next adventure to Reception and I look 

forward to seeing our little ones in September! 

We all wish you a lovely, safe Summer. Enjoy having fun with your 

little ones and we will look forward to hearing all about it!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter 
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Graduation 

You are invited to our Nursery graduation ceremony 

On: Thursday 18th July 

At: 10:00am 

In: Nursery. 

 

All older Nursery children who are finishing for Reception will attend the morning 

session at 8.30 and will leave with parents after their graduation. 

 

It’s time to say goodbye and good luck! 

 

 

Nursery Party Day 

On Wednesday 17th July we are going to have our very own ‘End of Pre-School’ 

party day!  

Children can come to Nursery in their party clothes to enjoy a day of partying! 

We will then say goodbye to our younger children who finish for the Summer as it 

will be their last Nursery session before they return in September. 

Children are to attend their normal Nursery sessions. 

 

 


